
Community Service and Action Requirements Snapshot 

What are the Requirements? 

Students are required to complete activities based on specific outcomes and not based on a specific 
number of hours. All community service and action activities must be completed during the school 



Expectations 

Emerging (Grade 6) Developing (Grade 7) Practicing (Grade 8) 

2 Individual, school-based 
or community related 
activities, including 
curriculum based projects 
originating in the 
classroom. This includes 
long term activities lasting 
more than 3 months. 

3 individual, school-based 
or community related 
activities, including 
curriculum based projects 
originating in the 
classroom. This includes 
long term activities lasting 
more than 3 months. 

3 individual, school-based 
or community related 
activities, including 
curriculum based projects 
originating in the 
classroom. This includes 
long term activities lasting 
more than 3 months. 

A group based service 
activity. (optional) 

A group based service 
activity. (optional) 

Group based service 
activities. (optional) 

Satisfy 3 of 7 community 
service and action 
outcomes. 

Satisfy 3 of 7 community 
service and action 
outcomes. 

Satisfy 4 of 7 community 
service and action 
outcomes. 

 

What still hasn’t changed? 

*You still have to get a supervisor’s signature. 

*You still need to complete a reflection for each activity completed. 

ALL OF THESE DOCUMENTS ARE AVAILABLE FROM THE IB COORDINATOR  


